
Agenda Item #: 

 

Staff Report   
City of Manhattan Beach 

  
 

TO:  Honorable Mayor Ward and Members of the City Council 
 
THROUGH: Geoff Dolan, City Manager 
 
DATE: July 18, 2006 
 
SUBJECT: Consideration of Voting Delegate and Alternate Delegate for the League of 

California Cities’ Annual Conference 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff recommends that the City Council discuss and provide direction regarding designating a 
voting delegate and alternate delegate for the League of California Cities’ Annual Conference.  
 
FISCAL IMPLICATION: 
There are no fiscal implications associated with the recommended action. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
This year’s League of California Cities’ Annual Conference is scheduled for Wednesday, 
September 6 through Saturday, September 9, 2006 in San Diego. One important aspect of the 
conference is the annual business meeting when the membership considers and takes action on 
resolutions that establish League policy. 
 
League bylaws state that “Each Member City may, with the approval of the city council, designate 
a city official as the city’s designated voting delegate or alternate delegate. Designated voting 
delegates (or their alternates) constitute the League’s General Assembly.” 
 
DISCUSSION: 
The League of California Cities has requested that each City Council designate a voting 
representative and an alternate who will be registered at the conference and present at the Annual 
Business Meeting, 8:30 a.m. on Saturday, September 9th, at the San Diego Convention Center.  
League by-laws provide that each city is entitled to one vote in matters affecting municipal or 
League policy. A voting card will be given to the city official designated by the City Council.   
 
Attachments: A. League of California Cities – Designation of Voting Delegate for 2006 League 

Annual Conference 
  B.  League of California Cities – Annual Conference Voting Procedure 
  C.  League of California Cities – 2006 Annual Conference Voting Delegate Form 
 






